
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 

September 10, 2014 
7:00 P.M. 

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board did not have a quorum for their regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, August 13, 2014 at the East Goshen Township Building.  Board members present were:  Walter 
Wujcik and Erich Meyer 
 
No meeting was held but due to the anticipated inclement weather this weekend, the fall planting will be 
postponed until Saturday, September 20, 2014. 
 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 
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